ZEBULON

NORTH CAROLINA

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING
of the
ZEBULON BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

Notice is hereby given that a special meeting of the Zebulon Board of Commissioners is being
called on March 24, 2022 at 9:00am in the Council Chambers located at 1003 N. Arendell Avenue,

Zebulon, NC 27597
The purpose of the meeting is to hold a closed session on possible litigation

Called on March 21, 2022

Called by Glenn L. York—Mayor
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Attest




